
 

 

Dear Rob, The CAACs' e-notification system doesn't seem to 

be working, so I am sending our advice to you direct. Best 

wishes, Richard. 

 
ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee 

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT 

 

15 July 2015 

 

88 Gloucester Avenue 2015/3712/P 

 

We noted our advice on the earlier application, 2015/0488/P, and agreed that the 

current application, 2015/3712/P, addressed our concerns. We therefore have no 

objection to the current application. 
 

Richard Simpson FSA 

Chair 

 
 

On 13 July 2015 at 09:17, Tulloch, Rob <Rob.Tulloch@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2015/3712/P 

 

Y2015/3712/P 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. 
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